
 
Jennifer Yarbrough 
Contracting Officer 

U.S.  GOVERNMENT PUBLISHING OFFICE  

732 North Capitol Street NW, Washington, DC 20401-0001 

September 19, 2025 
 
 
 
Invitations for bid on Program  831-S, scheduled to open on September 22, 2025, 
have been canceled. All bids received will remain unopened. 
 
Program will be readvertised at a later date with revised specifications, and you 
will be invited to bid. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
  
 
JENNIFER YARBROUGH 
Contracting Officer 
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